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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
  

October 16, 2014 

 

Jason McGraw 

General Shale Brick, Inc. 

1845 W. Dartmouth Ave. 

Denver, CO 80110-1308 

 

Re: Buffalo No 1, Permit No. M-1978-011, Technical Revision (TR-01), 35-day Extension 

Request Approved 

 

Mr. McGraw, 

 

On October 16, 2014, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received your 

request to extend the decision date by 35 days for the Technical Revision (TR-01) submitted on 

September 17, 2014. The new decision date is November 21, 2014.  Please submit all requested 

materials for the revision at least one week prior to the decision date to allow the Division sufficient 

time to review your submittal. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 

80203, call me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8129, or email me at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 
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